
 

 

 

          

 

Tuesday 9th July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We hope you have enjoyed seeing what the children have been up to at school on Tapestry. 

We have found this to be a wonderful communication tool and have valued all your input 

into this. 

Just to let you know that the last post for the year will be going up on Tuesday (9th July) and 

your child’s learning journal will be available to download on Tapestry from Thursday 11th 

July. You will get a notification when it is available to download, and you will be able to 

download it for 3 weeks from that date. If you have any trouble doing this, please do let us 

know. 

You will still be able to communicate with us through Tapestry, including uploading your 

school photos but anything after this date will not be included in your child’s journal. 

Please do enjoy looking through this incredible record of your child’s first year at school- we 

know we will too! 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Davis, Miss Hansford and Mrs Morgan 

 


